
Open Meeting for ORV Ordinances   

July 10th, 2017 

 

Council Present: Bill Andrews, Karl Wilkins, and Broc Reaser 

President, Treasurer, Clerk: Bill Andrews, Kathy Kunde, Shawna Hill 

Public Present: Jeremiah Andrus, Mary Castle, Gene Townsend 

Meeting Called to order: 7:26pm 

 

See attached resolution for adopted ORV Ordinances.  

Section 6 (G) time frames was set at Nautical twilight  

Section 12 ordinances will become effective on July 25th, 2017 

Questions/ Concerns: 

Shawna Hill asked about go karts and if they fell under the new ORV? Tom explained they are not 

covered due to too low to ground. 

Jerimiah Andrus asked if you needed to have an ORV sticker. Tom explained that no you do not. 

John Raymond asked question about hover crafts needing to be in the ORV due to it being powered off 

air? Tom explained they are not allowed in the ORV due to the road damage the air can cause. 

Kathy Kunde asked about the violation fees and where or not they would have to go through the court 

system. Tom explains that the money for the fines will come back to the Village and go in our general 

account. 

John Raymond asked about the training and who it was for. Tom explained that the training was for the 

Police officer. 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:43pm 

Posted 7/14/17 


